
Morning Drop Off & Afternoon Pick Up:
Morning Drop-Off: As noted on the map, all drivers will turn on Coppinger
Road, turn right to go behind the school, circle around the school and
drop off in front of the school on the library side in the designated area.
No students should be dropped off at the main entrance in front of the
faculty parking lot. 
Afternoon Pick-Up: it will be the same pattern: continue to form two lines
for pick up. If you turn left onto Patterson Rd, you will need to be in the
left lane. 
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Reason for the Adjustment:
Our traffic has increased and we must work to reduce the traffic on
Patterson Road causing a back-up on the highway. This has also
blocked local residences and businesses from accessing their
driveways and parking 
In conjunction with the Hamilton County Sheriff’s Office, we have
created a plan to extend our car line and streamline our morning and
afternoon procedures to reduce traffic on Patterson Road

Please Note:  Do not park in the faculty or student parking lot to drop off or
pick up students. This is a safety issue for our student walkers, student
drivers, and faculty. 


